
NATIONAL CI:::IE01T UNION ADMINISTRATION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20456

March 15, 1991

Bruce C. Landis, Staff Writer
The Providence Journal-Bulletin
75 Fountain Street
Providence, R.I. 02902

Re: Document Request
(Your March 11, 1991 Letter)

Dear Mr. Landis:

We have received your letter requesting documents
pertaining to Marquette and Central Credit Unions.
Since the documents are in our regional office in
Albany, we have forwarded your letter to the Albany
office to redact the documents and forward them to you.

I hope that we have been of assistance.

Sincerely,

~ :       .~ I ’ ~. ¯

Hattie M. Ulan
Associate General Counsel
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